
5th January 1938

Dear Hr. Moody,

I have received your letter of the 3rd January 

and I think that you are very courageous to contemplate the 

Ions, bard medical course. I am asking the Faculty of Medicine 

to send you all the Information, but I think it Is only fair to 

earn you that the University usually has about 900 applications 

a year for entrance Into Medicine and ie only able to accommodate 

about 100 new men annually. However, where there*» a will, 

there's a way, and I wish you success, either here or elsewhere.

Tours sincerely,

Hr. William L. Moody, 
9 Dane Street,

Beverly, Mass.


